

The Misconsin Early Austangers

"A FEW TO PRESERVE THE BEST"

May 7, 1981

"The Reedbag"

The Meeting-April 27, 1981

The most discussed items under old business were the upcoming trip to Dearborn, and the Memorial Day parade in Menomonee Falls. Those going on the trip should meet at the Wauwatosa Savings and Loan office on 27th and College Thursday May 14th at 7:45 P.M. For those of us that are not able to go on the trip, there is a swap meet and show at Schwister Ford Sunday May 17th. Try to get over there and represent our club. Wear those jackets, t-shirts and buttons. The first parade of the season will meet, as we did last year at Bob Wroblewski's house at 8:00 A.M. SHARP. We will have a short business meeting before the parade. Those not participating in the parade are still welcome at the meeting. A map to Bob's house is at the end of this newsletter.

July 19th was set as the day for our joint picnic meet, group tour and three way sports challange. We will meet at the North-West corner of Southridge shopping center between the Sears Auto store and the main Sears. We are going with the Early Ford V-8 Club and 60's Ford Club to Ottowa Park in Western Waukesha County. More on this in the next newsletter. Don't forget, we are still soliciting ideas for a one nighter sometime in August.

Under new business an All Ford day at Great Lakes Dragstrip was set for June 6th. There is supposed to be a big Mustang show in Appleton, Wisc on June 7th. Any chance we have to further our cause is a good excuse for "Mustangin".

Marlene Witczak

From the Pres.

We are now approaching 60 members. I hope that all of you keep up the good work in the time to come. If you are not happy with something the club is doing (or not doing), please let us know about it. The meeting attendance has been pretty good, but could be better. Remember the best part of the meeting is not the formal run of the mill business, but the manure session after. We get a lot of our problems solved, parts traded and questions answered during that time. Not to mention our parking lot admiration society. Come on down meet your fellow enthusiasts, and join in the comraderie of YOUR club.

Shar, Mike, Andy and myself are looking forward to spending some time this Summer with all of you. We had some real good times last year, and this year is even looking better. The picnic date has been corrected to August 16th. So, mark those calenders. See you!!!!!

Dick Doria